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18th April 2023 

 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
As you may already know, the National Education Union has announced two further strike 
days. These dates are as follows: 
 
Thursday 27th April 
Tuesday 2nd May 
 
As with the previous strike dates, it is very difficult for us to know how many teachers will be 
striking until we are much nearer the dates, as individual members are protected in law 
and not obliged to inform the school of their intention to strike or not. We are therefore 
writing to you now to ask that you make plans for childcare in the event of your child’s class 
being closed for the days identified above. 
 
We will endeavour to update you by the end of the day on Friday with details of whether 
each class is set to be open or closed. 
 
With Regards 
 
 
Zoe Crosland  
Headteacher 
 
 


